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I am a fifth generation Oregonian. My grandfather and father made their living in the timber industry. My son is a
commercial fisherman. I am strongly opposed to this carbon cap and trade bill. It is nothing but putting lipstick on
the pig that was HB2020. The science is not settled on climate change and this bill does very little to reduce carbon.
Oregon citizens will pay a huge cost in increased fuel and electricity costs. This state will lose many high paying
natural resource jobs. We can not all be computer coders. I urge you to kill this terrible bill. If you cannot bring
yourself to do the right thing at least let the citizens of Oregon settle this with an election.
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